
NOTICE  
 

 
 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 
COUNTY OF SONOMA 

 
All Courts in California including 

Sonoma Superior Court will be closed  
Wednesday, November 18, 2009 

 
All  Superior Court offices and Courtrooms will be closed Wednesday, November 18, 
2009.  This closure is part of a statewide measure to reduce costs.  The Judicial Council, 
the governing body for the judicial branch, reluctantly approved the courthouse closures 
every third Wednesday of each month during this fiscal year, ending June 30, 2010. 
State of California Superior Courts including Sonoma County will be closed: 11/18/2009, 
12/16/2009, 1/20/2010, 2/17/2010, 3/17/2010, 4/21/2010, 5/19/2010 and 6/16/2010 
 
Traffic, Collections and Accounts can be paid on the Court website at  
http://sonomasuperiorcourt.com/payments/main.asp or through the Courts automated 
phone system at (707) 521-6680. 
 
 
 Jury information can be accessed on the Court website at  
http://www.sonomasuperiorcourt.com/Jury  
or through the Courts automated phone system at (707) 521-6640. 
 
Other information can be obtained on the Court Website 
http://www.sonomasuperiorcourt.com 
 
Per Gov Code Section 68106, the days designated as court closures are to be treated as a 
holiday for purposes of computation of time and filing of court documents. 
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